Supervisor Maerten

Town of Pendleton

6570 Campbell Blvd

Lockport, N.Y. 14094

Dear Supervisor Maerten,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as Senior Building Inspector and Storm Water Manager for the Town of Pendleton. My last day of Work will be June 6th 2025 I would like to express my gratitude for the opportunities and experiences I have had during my time at the Town.

I have decided that it is time for me to explore new opportunities that align more closely with my long-term goals and aspirations. I want to ensure a smooth transition during my departure. I am committed to assist with the transition process and willing to provide any support needed to ensure a seamless handover.

Thank you again for the support you provided me during my time at the Town. I wish the Town and my colleagues continued success

Sincerely,

Ronald Diedrich

Ronald Dudich